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Wendy Strangeway

From: Tom McCormack

Sent: 07 January 2017 17:48

To: Planning

Subject: Application NYM/2016/0817/FL - SUPPORT
Sirs,

I would like to register my support for this application.

I am a private pilot who enjoys the unique privilege of using a light aircraft to allow me to visit beautiful
locations which I would find it difficult / excessively time consuming to visit. North Yorkshire is not over
endowed with airfields and is approximately a 5 hour drive from my home location. Too far to consider for
a short weekend or overnight visit. This combination of an airstrip with onsite B&B facilities within a 1
hour flight from my home, make it especially attractive for a weekend visit.

I understand that some objectors quote a "negative impact on local wildlife". I would suggest that those
persons have never actually observed any such negative impact and are simply assuming that it would
occur. My home airfield, White Waltham near Maidenhead Berks, is home to one of the largest fleets of
light aircraft in the country. It is also adjacent to both open farmland and woodland, yet it is also home to a
large wildlife population including deer, rabbit, hares and Red Kites.

I urge you to approve this application,
Best Regards

Tom McCormack

1 Vicarage Gardens

White Waltham

Maidenhead

Berkshire
SL63JE

Best Regards
Tom Mc Cormack

(Sent from my iPad)






